
Dear Mr. Ryti, 

27, CLEMENTS LANE , 

LONDON, E. C. 4. 

3rd November, 1925. 

You will remember that when I had the pleasure 

of seeing you in London recently, I told you that aa 

Mr. Kotilainen was visiting England this month, I should 

not oe able to go to Finland until after the New Year. 

I have just received a telegram from him announcing that 

he has decided to cancel his proposed journey, and I am 

therefore leavi:ng for Finland in a few daya, and shall 

be arriving in Helsingfors on the 13th inst. I hope 

to have the pleasure of calling on you very shortly 

after that date. 

With kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Risto Ryti, Esq., 

HELSINGFORS, 


	01567_0006_0189

